
In 1988 Marcel Degagne started a small business building 
and repairing homes. Never did he think that the act of starting 
small would lead to where he and his partners are today.  
 
Marcel and his son Dan now co-own Degagne Carpentry, along with 
corresponding businesses that they procured along the way. Partnerships 
have developed with Gus Restoration (purchased in 2016), Profound 
Electric (2020), and the Degagne/Lefebvre Building Group (2020). These 
businesses are known best for their organizational skills, top quality and brief 
timelines. Degagne Carpentry is driven to build, and support our community.  
 
We spent some time with Dan and asked him to relay a few words of wisdom 
to other business owners in East Ferris. “Being a business owner is a huge 
learning experience. It is important to have patience. It is equally, or more 
important to learn from, listen and deliver to your clients”.
 
Dan beamed when he spoke of his fantastic project managers as well as all of 
his employees, and thanked them profusely for their dedication and hard work.   
 
Up next for Degagne Carpentry et al? Their main office will be on the move to 
Corbeil Road, and will house all of the Degagne partnered businesses. You 
may have noticed some machinery there? Keep an eye out - they are excited 
to offer topsoil originating from, and processed on Corbeil Road beginning 
in 2022!

For more information about Degagne Carpentry, or any of their partnered 
businesses, please visit https://degagnecarpentry.com/en/
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